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What is happening next week?

Our Play Leaders, Eco Council and Pupil Parliament are now in
post. We are looking forward to working with them over the year
on key school development points such as Rights Respecting
Schools, sustainability and enrichment. 

We said a big thank you to our teachers as part of our World
Teachers’ Day celebration. They were all presented with a little
gift in assembly to show how grateful we are for all their hard
work.  

Our Monday assembly will be about celebrating diversity at Brindishe
Lee.  We will also soon be shining a spotlight on Black History- look out
for more information about how you can get involved and what will be
happening at school. 

Hello Yellow Day - Thursday 10th October

Brindishe Lee Young Minds
Fundraiser LINK- CLICK HERE to

donate

Every year, thousands of schools, companies and communities come together to make World Mental Health
Day that little bit brighter by wearing something yellow and donating to YoungMinds.
Right now, the world is a really tough place for children and young people to grow up in. We want young
people to know that they don’t have to go through this alone. Things can get better. 
This World Mental Health Day, wear yellow with thousands of others across the UK and raise money to show
young people that they’re not alone with their mental health. 
Because we stand brighter, together. 

Wear Yellow on Thursday!

https://socialsync.app/fundraiser/cr-r5dp41d6llxy


Safety warning

F@B

Pizza deadline is tomorrow! Please sign up for your pizzas and cookies for your feast on
Friday.

F@B Lottery
Did you know that F@B run a lottery throughout the year to raise money for the school?

For an annual £20 you buy a number between 1 and 100. Every half term those numbers
go into a draw for a top prize of £80 and a second prize of £40.

The lottery is open to family, friends and staff of Brindishe Lee, not just parents and
carers.

To sign up please email friends.brindishelee@gmail.com and we can get you registered.

Green Halloween - Friday 11th
October

When you come to pick up your pizza kit
(see below) there will also be the

chance to pick up a Halloween costume
too! We don’t want you to buy a new
costume this year! Instead, come and

choose a pre- loved one on 11th
October. 

If you have a pre-loved costume, please
send it into school for someone else to

have. Reduce, reuse, recycle! 

Doughies Pizza Ordering Link

Important information from the office
Clubs: Look out for club letters in book bags! You will have been contacted already if unsuccessful. Your
child will be on the waitlist for next term. 

Important Dates
Attendance 

Well done Year 4! You were all on time,
every day this week. 

https://doughies.co.uk/products/brindishe-lee

